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Subject: Flaker/DCM replacement bearing sleeve (NLA) 
 

 

We have been informed that our vendor will no longer be able to supply the Flaker/DCM bearing 

sleeve.  Due to the availability of replacement parts this will also eliminate the bearing re-press 

program.  See the list below for part numbers that will no longer be available. 

 

In the event bearings need to be replaced in a Flaker or DCM product, please order the 

appropriate extruding head and lower housing based on the model specific parts manual.  It is 

recommended that the extruding head and lower housing be replaced as a set.  It is also important 

to replace the seal bolts when replacing the extruding head. 

 

Bearing wear should be checked at least once per year.  Please refer to individual model’s 

instruction manual for details on the bearing inspection process. 

 

 

 

Bearing part numbers that are NLA 

SP88-7311 

SP88-7312 

SP88-7313 

SP88-7314 

SP88-7316 

SP88-7317 

 

 

 

If you have question concerning this Service Bulletin, please contact the Technical Support 

department techsupport@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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